
SFSP Robocall Template 
Hello, this is [NAME of superintendent or principal of school]. This call is to inform you about the Meet 
Up and Eat Up Summer Food Service Program. The program serves free meals to children 18 years and 
younger at community sites near you when school ends and summer starts.  

The benefits of Meet Up and Eat Up are endless! Meet Up and Eat Up meals help reduce the ‘summer 
slide’ which is often known as the cognitive decline seen when children are not in school and receiving 
adequate nutrition. The nutritious meals served at the sites can provide a balanced diet to children and 
help fuel them over the summer to start the next school year off strong. 

We encourage fun, physical activity, games, and reading books. Meet Up and Eat Up has the power to 
not only improve your child’s reading proficiency, but it can also mitigate food insecurity over the 
summer, how amazing! Meet Up and Eat Up is a great way to make friends, eat nutritious meals, 
prepare for the school year, and of course, HAVE FUN! 

See our flyers about site locations, meals and meal times to plan your summer meals. Feel free to 
contact us at [ENTER sponsor information] for more information.  

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

Thank you for your time. Have a great day. Bye! 


